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This 1s a message of support for The Chili Bowl at 12244 W. Pico
Blvd La, Ca 90064 receiving historical building designation. The
Chili Bowl is exactly the type of historic building that gives a city
character and a sense of history. All the current owners want to do
1s tear it down and develop. Once a building like this is gone, the
history goes with it. All great cities have historical landmarks and
deep roots. West LA should be no exception. There is room
enough for both. Los Angeles is a “young” city, and I understand
that a 1940’s Chili Bowl is not a 14th century castle, but itis a
shining example of the type of ingenuity and creativity this city
was built on. Plus, it’s just an interesting and unique piece of
architecture. Keep LA Interesting please!



